From: Fionnuala Kennedy <Fionnuala.Kennedy@materprivate.ie>
Date: Monday 16 May 2016 13:16
To: Richard Price <richard.price@eahp.eu>
Cc: "Doyle Nuala (nualadoyle@beaumont.ie)" <nualadoyle@beaumont.ie>, "joan.peppard@hse.ie" <joan.peppard@hse.ie>
Subject: query re state of play and FMD

Dear Richard
There are two hospital pharmacists on our NMVO – one public and one private. However, we are now in a grey area as our NMVO is moving along at a swift rate and membership of the NMVO is a key issue for us given our voluntary status and the requirement that the NMVO be self-funding. We also represent a diversity of organisations and employers.
 
I would be grateful if you could provide me with information on the following relating to FMD in Europe.
 
· What is the position of the EAHP as regards the EMVO currently?
· Have any hospital groups joined the EMVO either as full or affiliate members?
· Have any country’s hospital pharmacies developed a practical solution to FMD that you would consider workable? Are you aware of any possibility of cooperation between wholesalers and hospital pharmacies to scan outer packs?
· Have any countries formalised the MOU for the NMVO yet? If yes, are hospital pharmacists full or affiliate members?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Have any countries yet chose their software provider?
 
Many thanks
 
Fionnuala Kennedy BSc(Pharm), MPSI, MSc, MA
Head of Pharmacy
 
Mater Private logo png
 
Eccles St, Dublin 7
T: 01 8858530 (8858532 if no answer)
F: 01 8858534
E: fionnuala.kennedy@materprivate.ie     www.materprivate.ie
 
 
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this email and then delete it from your system. The Mater Private Hospital is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. 
If you receive this mail in error you should destroy the message and kindly notify the sender/system administrator at administrator@materprivate.ie.
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